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PLANNED COMBINATION OF FCB BANKS

First Collinsville Bank and First County Bank (also known as FCB Banks), have
announced plans to combine the banks under one name, FCB Banks. “This change
formally combines our two banks together and streamlines operations under one
name, FCB Banks, the name we have been known as for decades. Customers will
experience no change as they conduct their day to day banking at FCB Banks. The
ownership, management team, staff, technology, products, services, bank locations
and hours will remain the same and customers can expect to receive the same
friendly and professional service they have always enjoyed. This will also simplify
the online and mobile banking experience and streamline service for our customers
at all 14 locations,” stated Mark Zavaglia, President. “We are constantly looking for
ways to improve service to our customers. One substantial way we recently
accomplished this was by changing our business cut off time for teller, online,
mobile and ATM transactions from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm, giving our customers more
time to complete transactions each and every business day,” continued Zavaglia.

FCB Banks has served the local area since 1901. We pride ourselves on being locally
owned and operated and being a valued part of the communities we serve. FCB
Banks, with 14 area locations, is committed to helping families, local businesses and
communities grow by providing quality financial products and services. All
decisions, including lending decisions, are made locally by professionals who live in
our communities. For more information about FCB Banks, visit our website at
fcbbanks.com.
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